
of our regular ministry activities temporarily on break, this summer once again gave us a 
chance to plan and prepare for the next 12 months. 

Looking ahead to the days and weeks ahead, we are particularly excited about the line-up 
of events (fellowship, service-minded, and instructional) at International Lutheran Church 
and in our community. Olivia has already started her last year of high school, and Lily began 
her sophomore year of college with a very interesting course load (including Biblical 
Hebrew!) and new on-campus job opportunities. 

Please continue to pray for us as we live out our various vocations here in Asia at the 
beginning of our 23rd year together in mission with you and our local ministry partners. We 
give thanks to the Lord for His mercy and protection, and for the chances to share Christ’s 
love in word and deed with our neighbors in this part of the world. 
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To support the LCMS through the work of the Wasmund family, you may send a tax-deductible gift to:
The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod; P.O. Box 66861; St. Louis, MO 63166-6861  -OR- 

Mission Central; 40718 Highway E 16; Mapleton, IA 51034.
Make checks payable to The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod or LCMS. Include 'Wasmund - Korea' in the memo line. 

Gifts can also be given securely online through the LCMS website at www.lcms.org/wasmund.

The inset picture was taken right before we 
bid farewell to Lily at the airport at the end 
of the summer. After being reunited in 
May, we were so blessed as a family to 
spend weeks together during the months 
between academic school years. We were 
able to catch up on all the details of her 
first year away at school, explore some new 
sites, and even sleep in on a few occasions! 

With many community members traveling 
(or even departing Korea), and with some 


